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Friday 6th November 2020
Dear Parents and Carers
COVID19 VIGILANCE
I am writing to you today to inform you that we have had two positive cases within the school community, in the last two days.

The positive cases are among family members of our children, not the children themselves.  However, the families and school children are all self-isolating as per Government guidelines.

Although the situation is confidential, we want to take the opportunity to remind everyone to be vigilant with regards to symptoms of Covid19, and to ensure that the guidelines for social distancing and not mixing households are adhered to.

Most importantly, we wish anyone who contracts Covid19 a speedy recovery, and that they feel better soon.  Sadly, the disease is prevalent in our locality, and we must continue to take seriously the advice we are given by the Government.
DROP OFF AND COLLECTION

Similar to shops that remain open, we would like to limit the number of adults on the playground.  Please can we ensure that only one adult or family member collects each child.  Please continue to socially distance with others and we strongly recommend wearing a mask, in light of the above update.  This includes all parents coming onto the premises even outside, and children are welcome to wear masks in the classroom too.  
THANK YOU

I would like to thank all of the parents who have kept children safe at home when first experiencing symptoms or awaiting test results.  It is imperative that all household members self-isolate from when symptoms occur, while waiting for test results to come back.  The drive-in centres are proving much quicker than sending off for postal tests.  Thank you again for your vigilance, and if you are unsure of anything, please ring the school office or email the teachers, and we will get back to you.  It is better to be over-cautious.
Yours faithfully 

Mr P. Eaton 
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